
10/21   Shopping    
           Cart Opens

11/10   60% Point 
            of Quarter

11/11  Priority Reg
            (Veteran)

11/15  Last Day to
           Withdraw

11/18  Priority Reg

11/25  Open Reg

1/06    Winter
    Quarter Begins

Fall Scholarships

LCC’s Fall Scholarship Application is
open now until October 31st!

Scholarship Workshops are also
available in the Student Center:
October 9th, 12:00-1:00 PM
October 25th, 2:00-3:00 PM
October 30th. 12:00-1:00 PM

Fall Transfer Fair

The Fall Transfer Fair will be held in
the Student Center on October 22nd,
10:00 AM - 1:00 PM. 

Students are invited to speak with
representatives from various
universities and colleges to explore
their transfer options.

Advising Hub
Looking for the math flowchart? 
The program change form?
NSA benchmarks?
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Find it all and
more at the
Advising Hub!

https://internal.lowercolumbia.edu/employee-tools/advising/hub.php


Updates from the Advising Team:

Welcome to our Coordinated Care
newsletter! We are thrilled to share with you
the latest developments in our mission to
provide the best support to our students.

Ian Triana, Business Advisor, will be in his
new office (AAR 111) on Tuesdays and
Thursdays. He will remain in the Advising
Center (ADC 163) on Mondays and
Wednesdays. Ian is now additionally advising
in the areas of IT and Health & Fitness. 

Devin Hendricks, STEM Advisor, has
relocated her office to Main 200B. During
her leave, STEM students will be directed
to their faculty advisors.

We are also initiating training for Open
Doors advisors to assist in advising
General Transfer students.

Please let us know if you have any
updates you would like to be shared!

Red Devil Welcome Days

This fall, LCC launched an exciting
new event: Red Devil Welcome
Days.

The orientation event took place in
the two Fridays preceding the start
of the quarter.

Services included campus tours,
help with financial aid, textbooks,
class schedules, and more. The
event also featured snacks, swag,
and a meet-and-greet with
President Seimears!

Resource Spotlight
Navigate Templates

Did you know that you can save
time by creating message
templates in Navigate? 

Here’s how:
 Log in to Navigate.1.
 Click your initials in the top
right corner.

2.

 Select “Content Templates.”3.

From there, you can create your
own SMS and email templates to
upload when messaging students!



Advising Feedback: What Are Students Saying?

Troy Shorey
College and Career Prep (CCP) Advisor

Troy Shorey comes to LCC with a background in Special Education,
having worked as a special education instructor for 13 years. 

He has worked with high school students with various disabilities,
spending 3 years at Lebanon High School and 10 years at Crescent Valley
High School in Corvallis, Oregon. His classes included a male-designated
class that covered self-awareness, gender identity, disability awareness,
and career and college readiness. 

Troy also taught seniors important life skills such as completing tax
forms, applying for jobs, writing cover letters, creating resumes,
budgeting, and more. Additionally, he assisted students in reading their
transcripts and enrolling in classes to prepare for graduation. In his last
six years at Crescent Valley, Troy also served as the varsity volleyball team
coach.

Welcome to Our New Advisors!

I’m even more excited to start up
again knowing that I have the

support of my advisor in addition
to the support I have at home.

I felt very comfortable,
supported and well

informed.

[My advisor] was really kind and
understanding. She was able to answer my

questions thoroughly. I felt comfortable
speaking with her and am excited to begin

classes to further my education.

My advisor was very sweet and
extremely helpful! She made me feel

comfortable during this highly
stressful time of application!

[My] advisor was
knowledgeable, very

caring and willing to help.



Maggie was a middle school counselor for three years before beginning
her LCC Running Start Advising position. She has always wanted to work
with high school students and has a goal in mind of college advising, so
this position couldn't be any more perfect for her! 

She has a passion for supporting students and creating unique solutions
based on students' unique circumstances. She attended Washington State
University and earned her Bachelor's degree in Human Development. She
is currently finishing her Masters in Education School Counseling from
Grand Canyon University.  

Something that has been a major accomplishment for her is continuing
her education through her Masters program while working full-time - first
as a middle school counselor and now an LCC Running Start Advisor. 

Her hobbies include reading, hiking, making jewelry, and spending lots of
time with her friends and her family. She is mostly looking forward to the
school year and getting to support students with their educational needs
and beyond!

Rebekah Villanti
Career Pathway Advisor - Health Sciences

Rebekah has recently joined the LCC team as a Career Pathways Advisor in
the pathway of Health Sciences and Wellness. 

Originally from Oregon, she studied English at Oregon State University and
Business Administration at Western Governors University. She comes from
a background in business management and training, and has always been
passionate about higher education and helping others achieve their goals. 

She is very happy to join the community and excited to be assisting
students through their academic journeys at LCC.

Thank you for reading!

Welcome to Our New Advisors!

Maggie Miller
Running Start Advisor


